
  

 

SEC/SE/125/17-18 

Chennai, August 11, 2017 

 

The Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 

Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Sub: Database of Suspected Shell Companies – Securities Appellate Tribunal (SAT) Order 

Ref: Company Symbol: SQSBFSI 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Attached is an order passed by the Hon'ble Securities Appellate Tribunal staying the operation of SEBI's 

notification dated August 7, 2017.  

 

We request therefore that the scrip of SQS India BFSI Ltd. be transferred back to the normal trading 

segment of the exchanges immediately.  

 

There are several public shareholders of the company whose interest will be adversely affected if the 

trading is not resumed at the earliest.  

 

We therefore humbly urge you to take the issue as a priority and to kindly implement the Hon'ble SAT's 

ruling at the earliest.  

 

We have already furnished the documents sought by the exchanges and will be happy to provide any 

further information as may be required. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For SQS India BFSI Limited  

 

 

 

N. Vaidyanathan 

Executive Director  

DIN: 02636173 



 

 

SEC/SE/126/17-18 

Chennai, August 11, 2017 

 

Corporate Relationship Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

PJ Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Sub: Database of Suspected Shell Companies – Securities Appellate Tribunal (SAT) Order 

Ref: Company Symbol: SQSBFSI 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Attached is an order passed by the Hon'ble Securities Appellate Tribunal staying the operation of SEBI's 

notification dated August 7, 2017.  

 

We request therefore that the scrip of SQS India BFSI Ltd. be transferred back to the normal trading 

segment of the exchanges immediately.  

 

There are several public shareholders of the company whose interest will be adversely affected if the 

trading is not resumed at the earliest.  

 

We therefore humbly urge you to take the issue as a priority and to kindly implement the Hon'ble SAT's 

ruling at the earliest.  

 

We have already furnished the documents sought by the exchanges and will be happy to provide any 

further information as may be required. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For SQS India BFSI Limited  

 

 

 

N. Vaidyanathan 

Executive Director  

DIN: 02636173 








